
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to remind you of the 'Multiply' sessions that will be taking place at 

Birklands Primary School in collaboration with West Notts College. These sessions aim 

to support our students in developing their numeracy skills while engaging in fun and 

interactive activities. 

We would like to invite you to join us on Monday afternoons for these family sessions, 

which will take place before pick-up time. It will be a fantastic opportunity for you to 

work alongside your child and explore various games and activities that will enhance 

their mathematical understanding. 

By attending multiple sessions, you will have the chance to receive gift vouchers as a 

token of appreciation for your commitment and involvement. We believe that 

regular attendance will not only benefit your child's progress but also strengthen the 

bond between you and your child when it comes to their learning journey. 

The sessions will commence on Monday, 15th April and will take place from 14:10 to 

15:10.  

If you have any specific concerns or questions regarding these sessions, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school office or speak with your child's class teacher. We 

are here to assist you in any way we can. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Miss Fox 

Maths Lead 

Assistant Head  

 


